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Report of the IWC workshop on Whalewatching 
 
 
I am pleased to circulate an electronic copy of the report of the IWC workshop on Whalewatching which was 
held at the Ecocentro Mar Patagonia, Puerto Madryn, Argentina from 3 – 5 November 2010. 
 
In accordance with the Secretariat’s policy of continuing to reduce paper usage printed copies of the report have 
not been automatically attached to this circular where it has been distributed by post.  The report is however 
available to be downloaded from the IWC website, and printed copies are available from the Secretariat upon 
request. 
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